
From: Sunnie Harmon <sunnie@lobbysc.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/3/2014 9:51:08 AM
Subject: H. 3592

Katherine,

We are representing the American Chemistry Council (trade association for chemical manufacturers). 
The house concurred with senate amendments to H. 3592, a bill we are supporting, yesterday, so it 
will be headed your way. I'll send you a detailed summary of the bill later today!

Sent from my iPhone
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